July 14, 1969

Docket No. 50-186

Dr. J. C. McKibben
Reaccor Manager
University of Missourd
Research Reactor Facility
Columbia, Missouri 65211

Dear Dr. McKibben:
SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF TIME TO RESPOND

We have received your letter dated July 8, 1988 requesting a fourteen day
extension to respond to our questions of June 10, 1988 concerning extended

1ife aluminide fuel (ELAF). We have no objections to your request.

Sincerely,

original signed by
Alexander Adams, Jr., Project Manager
Standardization and Non-Power
Reactor Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,
V and Special Projecrts
Office of Nuclear Rea:tor Regulation

cc: See next page
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Docket No. 50-186

Dr. J. C. McKibben
Reactor Manager
University of Missouri
Research Reactor Facility
Columbia, Missouri{ 65211
Dear Dr. McKibben:

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF TIME TO RESPOND

We have received your letter dated July 8, 1988 requesting a fourteen day
extension to respond to our questions of June 10, 1988 concerning extended

1ife aluminide fuel (ELAF). We have noc objections to your request.

Sincerely,

Reactor Project Directoréte

Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,
Y and Special Projects

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page



University of Missouri

cc:

at Columbia

University of Missouri
Associate Director
Research Reactor Facility
Columbia, Missouri 65201

A-95 Coordinator
Division of Planning
Office of Administration

P, 0. Box 809, State Capitol Bldg.

Jerferson City, Missouri 65101
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